
Lisa Wood
SEPA/NEPA Coordinator
WDFW Habitat Program, Protection Div.
P.O.Box 43200 
Olympia Wa. 98504

Nov 8, 2019

Comments on Wolf Post recovery plan,

Dear Ms. Wood

This scoping process is to improve decisions to determine proposed actions, alternatives 
and impacts to be considered in a post recovery wolf plan. With WDFW’s complete 
failure in mismanaging the imported elk herd into Skagit County, there is no credibility 
that WDFW could ever manage the imported wolves.

Before spending any tax dollars on any post recovery wolf plan WDFW must 
completely revamp and replace the WDFW management plan of wildlife to show

manage animals/wildlife.
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